

October 16, 2023

Notice: Ice Rink Closure for Repairs and Cost Management

Dear Owners and Guests,

We regret to inform you that, due to ongoing repairs and the escalating costs associated with maintenance and renovations, we must temporarily close the ice rink for an undetermined duration.

Over the years, our ice rink has provided a cherished space for Wapato Point Resort Owners and Guests to engage in ice-related activities, learn, and create lasting memories. However, the facility has now reached a point where essential repairs and upgrades are imperative to ensure a safe and enjoyable experience for everyone.

Our team, and the Community Board of Directors, is diligently working on the necessary repairs and enhancements to address mechanical concerns. We are also exploring cost-effective solutions to manage the financial burden and ensure the sustainability of the ice rink in the long term.

During this closure, we will regularly update our owners on the progress of the repairs and any potential reopening dates. We understand the inconvenience this closure may cause, and we appreciate your patience and understanding as we work diligently to improve the ice rink's facilities.

We encourage you to stay connected with us through our official website and social media platforms for updates and announcements regarding the progress of the repairs and the anticipated reopening of the ice rink.

We sincerely thank you for your continued support and understanding in this matter. We are committed to providing you with an enhanced and safer ice rink experience once we reopen.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Eric Featherstone, IOM, CAE, CMCA

General Manager Wapato Point Resort 509-687-9511

Eric@Wapatopoint.com

Ein Leatherstone

PO Box 426 Manson, WA 98831 Tel 509.687.9511 | Fax 509.687.9841 www. wapatopoint.com